Cooman, Kevin

From: Pam Renfro <pamelarenfro07@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 29, 2021 8:37 AM

To: Cooman, Kevin

Subject: Post COVID Tutoring Program
Attachments: Fairport Perinton Post-COVID Tutoring.docx

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Good Morning Kevin,

This past week a group of people met who are interested in exploring the possibility of launching a one-on-one tutoring
program. This program for children (primarily elementary aged) would be designed to assist students who have been
impacted by online studies this past year. There are children who thrived or at least were able to maintain their
education and there are children who have fallen behind. Our plan would be to work with the school district -
specifically teachers would recommend the students who could most benefit from tutoring.

| am attaching a draft/working document. As stated we would not plan to begin until late Fall 2021 or after the holidays
in 2022.

We will need a 501c3 organization that can receive funds, both private and corporate donations, to work through and
thought that EMP might be interested in learning more. We have checked with the Fairport Foundation as well but they
are currently in a state of flux.

| know that the EMP Board meeting is coming up next week. Pat May will most likely be at that meeting and she is one
of the people involved in exploring the possibility of this program — she will be able to fill you in on the details and
answer questions.

Thanks for reading — have a great Memorial Day weekend!
Pam

Pam Renfro
50 South Ave.
Fairport, NY 14450



